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20th   December 2024  

  

Southend United- Racism Workshop   

 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

On Monday 13th January, Year 6 will be attending an educational event at the stadium of Southend 

United. The event titled ‘Show Racism the Red Card 'will take pupils through engaging activities and 

discussions around different stereotypes. Furthermore, the event will help pupils learn and understand 

how to challenge racism in a safe yet assertive manner. Finally, the event will also include a stadium 

tour and an opportunity to meet players.  

  

Your child will leave Sacred Heart shortly after morning registration at 8:45am and will return to 

school at 3:15pm. Please note we will be walking to Roots Hall stadium, and your child will need a 

packed lunch on this day. You can pre book a cold packed lunch (ham, cheese or tuna) but this must be 

done in advance.   

  

Pupils will need to be wearing their school uniform and please make sure they are suitably dressed to 

walk in the cold weather.  

  

There is no cost to this trip but please confirm on School Money that you are aware of the trip taking 

place and the attendance of your child.   

  

Kind regards,  

Mr. Jarvis  
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